
 

 
 

o Welcome and Introductions 
 

o Announcements 
o CPST Training  

o CPST Training in Avenal was cancelled due to low registrations.   
o A Check-up Event is tentatively scheduled for Saturday, June 3rd.   
o The CPST Training will be re-scheduled for some time in the fall (possibly 

September). 
 

o GRACO Grant 
o The GRACO grant was awarded by Safe Kids Worldwide, the grant will allow 

us to hold at least two car seat check-up events between now and January 
2018.  Our aim is to serve a minimum of 100 families, providing seats to 
anyone that needs one, and our areas of focus will be Homegarden and 
Corcoran.  There is no income requirement for the seats, the CPS Technician 
just needs to deem a new seat necessary.   

o In the next couple months we will be looking to partners to help recruit 
families for the events; the lead partners will be KCAO and Corcoran RAC, 
though we hope all organizations with technicians will participate. 

o The CPS topic committee will be helping to plan and implement this grant 
and other CPS efforts over the next few months; folks interested should talk 
to Juan Tafolla. 
 

o Safe Kids Worldwide Equipment 
o Darcy and Manuel gave a brief explanation of each station and associated 

giveaways.  These materials are available to all Safe Kids Kings County 
participating agencies to use as they’re out in the community.   

o Brainstorm/discussion on which events the coalition wants to target to use 
these materials on an annual basis (more available for order).  Some of the 
ideas were:  
o Back to School Nights 
o Health Fairs 
o Farmers Market 
o First 5 Kindergarten Registration @ Thursday Night Market 
o Kids Day 

 
 

Meeting Notes 
Wednesday, April 19, 2017 



 
o Safe Kids Day 

o Event Logistics 
o Friday, April 28, 2017 from 9:00am – 1:00pm 
o Please arrive by 7:30-7:45am in order to be set up and ready by 9:00am 
o Please have at least 3 people for each booth 
o Booth tables and canopies (outdoor) will be provided 

 
o School Attendees Update 

o We have over 1,000 students registered 
o Each group will consist of 15 – 30 students 

o Volunteer Needs/Roles 
o We need 15 more guides.  Maira Rojas, will train guides on Tuesday, April 

25th  
o Schedule/Map – we reviewed site maps for the day 
o VIP’s Invited – Board of Supervisors, Lemoore Mayor, Lemoore City Council, 

Hanford Sentinel, and news stations 
 

o Side note:  Please be thinking of how to incorporate more topics next year  
 

 
o Next Meeting:  Wednesday, May 17, 2017 at 1pm 


